
                                                                            

Ysgol Feithrin Fairoak 

Head Teacher: Mrs Andie O’Brien 
Chair of Governors: Ms Clare Wilding 

 

15th November 2017 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As a result of requests from parents we have decided to have school photographs this year.  

We have been able to secure a photographer who assures us the photographs will be 

available before we break up for the holidays.   

 

Your child’s photograph will be taken during the normal Nursery session on Thursday 23rd 

November.  All children will be photographed but there is no obligation to purchase 

photographs.  Photographs will start at £6.00 for a single 6 by 4, but packs and multi buys 

will be available.  A proof photograph and order form will be distributed if you do wish to 

purchase but there will also be an opportunity to view online using a pass code.   

 

If you wish a family photograph taken with older children already in Primary School, the 

photographer will be available from 8.15 until 8.30 a.m.  Families will be photographed on a 

first come first served basis.  Please let Mrs Morgan know if you wish to have a family 

photograph done.   

 

Photographs with babies and toddlers but no older children will be taken at the start of the 

session your child normally attends i.e. 9.15 or 12.45.  Please let Mrs Morgan know if you 

wish to have your Nursery child photographed with a younger brother or sister.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

A O’Brien 

Headteacher  


